

Name: _____ ()	Class: _____	Date: _____
Parent's Initial: _____	Marks: _____ /50	Results: _____ %

Section A: Multiple choice questions

Choose the correct answer then fill in the bracket (10 pts)

- It was raining _____ the boys still went to the field to play football.
a. so
b. because
c. and
d. but
- ()
- During a soccer match yesterday, the game _____ stopped because of the heavy rain.
- a. is b. are
c. were d. was
- ()
- "Keep all your book. I _____ you a test now," said the teacher.
- a. give b. gave
c. am giving d. gives
- ()
- Raven went to the library to _____ his friends.
- a. meet b. met
c. meeting d. meets
- ()
- Mr Frank reminded his children to take care of _____ before he left for his business trip.
- a. himself b. yourself
c. themselves d. herself
- ()
- _____ one of the movies is the most interesting?
- a. Who b. Where
c. Which d. How
- ()
- _____ in the class likes Alan. He has no friends here.
- a. Nobody b. Anybody
c. Somebody d. Everybody
- ()

8. "You put your book _____ in your bedroom. Go and look for it," said Jill's mother.
- a. anywhere b. somewhere
c. nowhere d. everywhere ()
9. Jim is a fast worker. He can complete the task _____ than his brother.
- a. quick b. more quickly
c. quickly d. the most quickly ()
10. He did not _____ the milk quickly because it was too hot.
- a. drink b. drinks
c. drank d. drinking ()

Section B: Vocabulary cloze

Fill in each blank with the correct words. (5 pts)

excited	good	cheered	blow	kicking
---------	------	---------	------	---------

Charlie likes to play soccer and was (11) _____ to join a soccer team.

However, his first practice session was terrible. She could not get anything right.

Everytime Charlie was about to kick the ball, someone else would kick it away from him. When he made a mistake, his coach would (12) _____ his whistle to stop him. However, he was a good team player. He (13) _____ for his friends when they scored a goal.

After the practice, his friend, Tom, said to him, "You can practice with me if you want to be a (14) _____ soccer player." Charlie smiled and gave a thumbs up.

"I will be a good soccer player with Tom's help," he mumbled softly to himself. From that day onwards, Charlie practiced (15) _____ the soccer ball everyday with Tom.



Section C: Tenses

Choose the correct form of the verbs in bracket (12pts)

Mrs Ong (live/ lives) _____ (16) in the flat next to ours. She always (help/ helps) _____ (17) to look after our pet fish when we travel. Sometimes, she also (bake/ bakes) _____ (18) cookies for us. During Lunar New Year, she would invite us over for a meal. We (love/ loves) _____ (19) to eat all her delicious dishes as she is a very good cook. During Deepavali, my mother and I also (prepare/ prepares) _____ a pot of chicken curry for Mrs Ong and her family. They will come over to our place and they (has/ have) _____ a good time celebrating with us. I love my neighbours.

Section D: Adverbs of time. Circle the correct answer (8pts)

1. I am going to bed ____ tonight.
a. early b. yesterday c. tomorrow
2. Rebecca had to eat dinner ____ because of her busy schedule.
a. then b. late c. now
3. She came to class late _____. She missed the train.
a. yesterday b. now c. tomorrow
4. My uncle will come by train _____.
a. last month b. 2 days ago c. tomorrow
5. I need your report _____, not tomorrow! I can't wait any longer.
a. then b. now c. later
6. This year didn't go very well. I hope _____ will be better.
a. last year b. now c. next year



IQ/P4/E/SS/Feb22/Tracy



7. The movie will start _____. You won't have to wait too long.
- a. soon b. tomorrow c. the day before
8. It's too _____. It's very dark outside. I think I'm going to stay in bed.
- a. next b. then c. late

Section D. Reading comprehension (15 pts)

Read the following paragraphs and answer the question below

1. "Don't worry, I'll visit the mechanic tomorrow morning to find out what's wrong with the car. Hopefully, it's something minor, and the repairs won't cost too much," Mother replied.

Which word in the paragraph has the same meaning as "small and unimportant"?

2. "Maybe I should have a bank account, too," Amelia said.
"That's an excellent idea, Amelia," Mother replied. "Tonight, you can research on what you need to do to start your own saving account." Amelia felt excited about having her own savings account.

Which word in the paragraph has the same meaning as "very good, extremely good"?

3. Whenever she was playing a game, she would be so caught up in it that it almost seemed as though she was in a dream. She became oblivious to the weather outside. Whether it was sunny or raining cats and dogs, she wouldn't be aware at all. She wouldn't even have noticed if a tornado was blowing away her house.

Which phrase in the paragraph has the same meaning as "too much heavy rain"?



4.

Rita seldom woke up on time so she was often late for school. When her mother woke her up in the mornings, she would turn over and go back to sleep. She would get up from the bed only when her father shook her. He always tried to rush her to school but she would still be late in the end.

Last Wednesday, Rita had to go for a learning journey to the zoo. That morning, she woke up late as always. She packed her bag hurriedly and picked up her lunch box as she walked out of the door.

When Rita reached school, her classmates and teacher were waiting for her angrily at the bus bay. She was late once again. She boarded the school bus, feeling ashamed. No one wanted to sit with her in the bus.

At the zoo, Rita realized that she had left her purse at home because she had packed her bag in a hurry. She could not buy any gift from the zoo to take home. Rita was miserable that day and she promised to wake up early in the future.

1. What would Rita do when her mother woke her up in the mornings?

Rita would _____

2. Which word in paragraph 2 has the same meaning as “quickly”?

- a. packed
- b. picked
- c. woke up
- d. hurriedly

()

3. How did Rita and her classmates go to the zoo?

They went _____





4. The statements below are True (T) or False (F). Write T or F

Rita's teacher and classmates were happy to see her at the bus bay.	
Rita sat alone on the way to the zoo.	
She forgot to bring her bag to the zoo.	
Rita promised to wake up early in the future.	

5. Write 1,2 and 3 to indicate the order in which the events occurred in the story.

_____ Rita could not buy any gift from the zoo.

_____ Rita packed her bag hurriedly.

_____ Rita felt miserable.

***** End of paper *****